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June 24, 2009
Mr. Dave Ellis with West Virginia Public Service Commission called regarding TRA inquiry on

Multi-State Audit.

West Virginia is not sure at this point if they would like to participate in a Multi-State audit. At
this time, they would like to monitor what is happening with the TN RFP.

If this proceeds to a RFP for Multi-State audit, cost would be a determining factor before
committing to Multi-State audit.

Mr. Ellis (304) 340-0454




